
 
From: Lee Baker [mailto:rreford@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 7:52 PM 
To: Fish, Nancy <nancy.fish@ncdenr.gov> 
Subject: flounder regs 

 
The current regs are sturdy enough as is - I've only caught one flounder in the last three years that I could 
keep. Please keep the regs current. Thank you! 
 
Lee Baker 
Raleigh, NC 

 

 
 

 

From: John Griffin [mailto:griffijt@embarqmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 6:56 AM 

To: Fish, Nancy <nancy.fish@ncdenr.gov> 

Subject: Southern Flounder 

 

There is absolutely no scientific reason to limit the harvesting of Southern Flounder. So don’t do 

it. 

John Griffin 

Salvo NC 

 

 
 
 
From: Laura Gaines [mailto:lgaines@raleighcharterhs.org]  
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 7:32 AM 
To: Fish, Nancy <nancy.fish@ncdenr.gov> 
Subject: Fishing Rule Supplements 

 

I would like to point out one of the most remarkable things about human beings. He have 

developed a method of guessing, experimenting and reassessing a situation in order to come to a 

logical conclusion. This is called the scientific process, and we have been using it to solve 

humanity's problems for thousands of years. The supplement system would allow policy makers 

to bypass this gemstone of our species by allowing changes in the Flounder harvest quotas to 

occur without evidence for doing so. Our blatant abuse of wild systems can only be curbed by 

being informed and deliberate in our actions. Otherwise, we are shooting a gun in a darkened 

room, without any idea of whom we may hit. 

 

This message originated from Raleigh Charter High School, a public charter school in Raleigh. All e-mail correspondence to and from this address is 

subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law as defined under N.C.G.S. §132.1, which may result in monitoring or disclosure to third parties, 

including law enforcement. 
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